
Closed session PC meeting 5th August 2014 

121.vi.d.  The Clerk confirmed that she had written to Mike Ford confirming that the  
                  PC now have the funding for the purchase of the Trust’s land.   
 
140.          Mike Ford has confirmed that they are still awaiting the draft contract from 
                  their solicitor.  They don’t yet know the exact terms of the surveyor’s  
                  discussions with the solicitor and the Trustees will need to meet to discuss 
                  the contract once it has been received by them. 

 


